
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Regular Meeting of the 
Parks, Recreation & Community Services Commission 

November 7, 2017 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Parks, 
Recreation and Community Services (PRCS) Commission, scheduled 
for Tuesday, November 7, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., has been cancelled and 
shall not be held. 
 
The next regular meeting of the PRCS Commission is scheduled for 
Tuesday, December 5, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Mike Balkman 
Chambers at City Hall, 9770 Culver Blvd., Culver City, CA 90232. 
 

 

Patricia A. Mooney 
Patricia A. Mooney 

Secretary, 
PRCS Commission 

 
 
 
 
Dated:  November 2, 2017 
 
 


